ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE PLANNING LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING

HELD ON 28th SEPTEMBER, 2010

Meeting commenced:
10:10am


     ended:

11:00am
PRESENT:

Councillor Derek Antrobus (Lead Member for Planning) - in the Chair



Councillor Ray Mashiter - Planning Executive Support Member 




Paul Walker - Strategic Director, Sustainable Regeneration




Chris Findley - Assistant Director, Planning & Transport Futures

Graham Gentry - Head of Service (Spatial Planning) 

Darren Findley - Strategic Transportation Manager

Richard Goodwin - Urban Vision

Mike Relph - Senior Democratic Services Officer

	Item No./Subject
	Action Required
	Responsible Officer

	1.   Action Sheet – 7th September 2010

	Approved

	Mike Relph

	2. 
Guy Fawkes Street/Warburton Street – Green and Walkable Streets Programme
(Previous Minute 5 – 20th July 2010)
	That approval be given to the ECC Priced Contract cost submission from Birse Civils Limited to undertake the works within the Guy Fawkes Street/Warburton Street Green and Walkable Streets Programme and amounting to £219,097.70.
In approving the works Councillor Derek Antrobus asked whether cost savings could be utilised to extend the scheme this year and he be provided with an update accordingly.
	Jonathan Drake/Colin Harrison and Perry Twigg

	3.
Highways Investment Work 2010/11 – Final Programme
	1.
That Urban Vision, working on behalf of the City Council, be authorised to place the appropriate orders in respect of the Highways Work 2010/11 – Final Programme, providing that, the total value of the overall works does not exceed the budget value of £4.072m
2.
That officers from Urban Vision be instructed to prepare a further report giving full details of the consequent remediation programme, once the above orders have been placed and prioritising any residual monies against those schemes contained within the appendix to the report now submitted.
In approving the item, Councillor Derek Antrobus requested that, details of the programme be circulated to all members of the council together with an invitation for them to make any comments on it and be provided with a one to one briefing if required.  It was also requested that there be wider and better publication of the programme to the general public.


	Richard Goodwin

	4.
Climate Change Strategy
(Previous Minute 3 – 14th June 2010)
	That the City Council’s climate strategy entitled “Creating a City Prepared for the Future” be noted.
	Nick Lowther

	5.
Block 3 Funding
	An update was provided on current highways and pedestrian schemes to be funded through Block 3.
Councillor Derek Antrobus requested that, he be provided with similar updates at future briefings on a monthly basis.
	Darren Findley
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